

Celebrating 50 Years of Innovation

Join Dean Charles B. Cairns, MD

to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the UA College of Medicine – Tucson

Wednesday, February 8, 2017!



The General Faculty meeting begins at 4:30 p.m. in Kiewit Auditorium, with the Anniversary Celebration for faculty to follow on the lower level of the University of Arizona Cancer Center.

Please come and enjoy cake, appetizers and spirits as we celebrate 50 years of innovation at the UA College of Medicine – Tucson!

RSVP to glinda@medadmin.arizona.edu by Friday, February 3, 2017.

